
Dear Faithful Members, 

We are excited to announce the launch of several new programs aimed at enhancing our 

community and spiritual growth. Your contributions play a vital role in making these programs 

possible! 

New Programs Include: 

• Youth Mentorship Program: Aimed at guiding our younger generation through 

spiritual and personal challenges. 

• Community Outreach Initiative: Focused on serving those in need within our local 

area. 

• Weekly Bible Study Groups: To foster deeper understanding of the Word and build 

connections. 

We invite you to support these initiatives through your prayers and financial contributions. Every 

little bit helps us reach our goals and serve our community better. 

How to Contribute: 

Please visit our church website or contact the church office for more information on how you can 

make a donation. Together, we can make a difference! 

Thank you for your unwavering support and dedication to our church and its mission. 

Blessings, 

The Church Leadership Team 


